
October 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Royden 

153 Edge Lane Drive 

Liverpool 

L13 4AD 

ENGLAND 

 

Dear Mr. Royden: 

 

Thank you for your e-mail message of October 7, 1996.  I appreciate you informing me of your 

impending Internet address change.  I will be looking for it in the near future. 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed an information packet about the Review Board.  I hope it is helpful 

to you. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


